1965, June 2.

Mre. He Y. Schulz,
2402 Sinclair St.,
Kidland, Texas.

Desr Mr. Schulz:

I contacted your brother Carroll here in Ft. Worth
back in Fedbruary, and talked to him about the piece he had
knocked off the meterite. He sefd he had been unable to find it
vhen he moved from Dallas, so I got his Dallas address and
in April went by there. I have alerted the present occupents
of the house to watch for this plece, as it m'zht show up some
day in the flower beds or the alley; they did not reeall having
ever seen anything like it.

Then 1 finally managed to get by to see your father
in early April and had a2 nice talk with him, urzing hinm to
keep 1n mind the possitility of finding another piece some day.
Ont this trip I also talked to 2 Mrl Olson just down the road
and he was quite receptive (C. OF Olson, I think). I dida't
have much time on that occasion, but got 2 chance to go back
Just a few weeks ago and had 2 nice long visit with your father
and mother both; we met a Mr., Alfred Olson there that day, and
I talked to Mrs. Rogstad down the road, but didn't get to meet
him. Ve also talked to a Mr. and Mrs. John C. Lund, who live
in the old schoolhouse. I'11 go back and canvass the neizhbore
hood some more gradually, as there is always 2 chance of bumplng
into another related meteorfe--or some other meteorite, for that
matter.

I would still like to hear from you further gout the one
you have. Let me know what you want for it--or maybe we can
make a deal with your saw thrown in. I still am 2nxious to know
the weigh and get a 1little chip for classification. ¥on't you
please accomodate me on these two points at least?

Yours sincerely,



